
 

November 4, 2021 
 
 
To: Benefit Administrators / Human Resource Personnel / Union Partners 
 
From: Lorne Shiplack 

 Benefit Services Manager, Employee Benefits 

 
Re: GroupNet for Plan Members Rebranding to My Canada Life at Work 

  

 
You and your employees will soon notice a change when you log in to GroupNet for Plan Members. The 
GroupNet for Plan Members site will be rebranded as My Canada Life at Work on November 18, 2021. 
 
Plan members will continue to see their health and dental benefit information including claims history 
and coverage balances. What is new about My Canada Life at Work is that plan members who have 
individual insurance or retirement plans with Canada Life will now see this information when they log in 
to their My Canada Life at Work. 
 
3sHealth will be updating our website (www.3shealth.ca) to show the rebranding by changing any 
reference to GroupNet for Plan Members to My Canada Life at Work. All links to the website and 
commentary booklets for the health and dental plans will be updated.   
 
There is nothing new for plan members to do. They can simply log into My Canada Life at Work with the 

same email address and password they used previously.  The URL itself will officially change to 

www.mycanadalifeatwork.com however the previous URL will continue to work as it will automatically 

direct plan members to the new site.  

From an employer stand point, if you have information or links to GroupNet for Plan Members on your 
own websites, intranets, or MyConnection please update the URL to www.mycanadalifeatwork.com and 
change any references to My Canada Life at Work. 
 
If you have questions about the rebranding of GroupNet for Plan Members to My Canada Life at Work, 
please contact Lorne Shiplack at Lorne.shiplack@3shealth.ca  or 306.347.5528. 
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